
Quentin has been part of the ASP for two 
years now and is a great part of our family!  
He spends most of his time outside playing 
with friends, but only after he finishes his  

homework!   

Quentin has really come out of his shell this 
last year and it has been so great to watch! 
He has a wonderful personality and a great 
sense of humor! He even laughs at the staff 

jokes, funny or not!!  

Keep being you Quentin, but maybe  
consider sharing your snacks with us once in 

a while!! 

You are awesome!! 


